Paddlers Organize for Canoe Racing Season

Over 130 OCC paddlers are in training for the upcoming canoe racing season. Preliminary training sessions, held daily in front of the Club, are under the direction of Head Coach Mark Buck and Assistant Coaches Brant Ackerman, Walter Guild, and Tom Conner.

An excellent turnout of paddlers came to an organizational meeting and chicken dinner held at the Club Friday, April 26th, according to Canoe Racing Chairman Tuck Siegfried, who anticipates an outstanding racing season for the OCC.